
World renowned Albuquerque architect, Antoine

Predock, has gifted his former residence and

professional studio to the UNM School of

Architecture + Planning.
 

The UNM School of Architecture + Planning will

create the Predock Center for Design and

Research in the endowed spaces, which include

Predock's design studio, workshop and gallery

spaces. 
 

Read about the full gift in the UNM Newsroom

Upcoming Events
 

 UNM School of Architecture + Planning and the

department of Community + Regional

Planningheld a public  screening onf the

documentary film, Una Nueva Tierra. 

 
This documentary follows three families living on

the Pajarito Mesa, west of Albuquerque.
 

Public screening at the Guild Cinema, Nob Hill

Albuquerque | Thursday, Nov. 16 | 5 & 7 pm

The UNM department of Landscape Architecture

will host a UNM Academic Program Review

from November 13-15. 
 

This is a review UNM conducts with all units on a

nine or ten year cycle.  It is a 3 day visit and is

similar to  an accreditation with outside

reviewers.  

News + Features

Roger Schluntz, professor and former dean of

The University of New Mexico School of

Architecture and Planning, was one of only 10

U.S. delegates representing the American

Institute of Architects (AIA) at the XXVII World

Congress and Assembly of the International

Union of Architects (Union Internationale des

Architectes, or UIA).
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